Report from Warwick Court Leet
Since the last Town Meeting the Court has been active supporting the usual calendar of Civic and Court events. The Court is extremely fortunate and proud to support the Town Council and particularly the Mayor, who serves as the Lord of the Leet. Also, having 3 neighbouring Courts in Alcester, Bromsgrove and Henley-in-Arden makes for a busy events calendar. 
The focus of this report is on events that the Court have organised and have received support with via a grant from Warwick Town Council.
In July the Court organised the annual Beer, Cider & Music Festival that was held in the Pageant Gardens to the rear of this building. A portion of the grant was used to cover expenses levied by Warwick District Council for using the venue and CJs Events for providing security over the weekend to keep the venue and equipment secure & road closure of Castle Street. Over the two days of the event over 900 people visited the festival, 30 plus local artists played to the audience and as a result over £7000 was raised to provide grants and donations to local charities, good causes and individuals via the Court’s Grants Committee.
In August the Court organised and ran the Warwick Classic Car Show, which the Court took on for the good of the Town’s people. This event is the second event to be supported by the grant received. In this case the grant covered the costs associated with using the Market Square, temporarily relocating the taxi rank to Barrack Street and road closures. The event is free to attend and saw over 100 vehicle exhibitors and an estimated 1000 visitors to the Square. The extremely hot weather over the weekend of this event did impact attendance somewhat. 
Both events were covered by event and public liability insurance which was also enabled by the grant received. 
The Court express their gratitude to the Town Council for awarding the grant which has supported events that have bought circa 2000 people into the town and raised a significant sum for charitable causes. 
Finally, thanks must go to everyone who has attended and supported our events, especially the Lord of the Leet, our Mayor.
